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World Environment Day                           

Bhoomithrasena Club online meeting held on Thursday 04th June 2020   in connection with 

World Environment Day Observation 0n 5th June 2018 and 25 members participated in the 

meeting. Sri. Mohammed Rasheed MK, Secretary, MES Ponnani Cllege inaugurated the day 

observance by planting a tree at sports conclave and he delivered speech on the importance of the 

protecting the nature and environment. Dr. Sina AR, Staff Secretary also planted a tree.   

 

Funding: 

Directorate of Environment and Climate Change funded 30000/- for the activities of BMC Club 

in MES Ponnani College.  

 



Bio-diversity Survey Meeting 

Ponnani Municipality organized an online meeting on 30th August 2020, for conducting a bio-

diversity survey at a place near the Ponnani harbour. The aim of this survey is to find out flora 

and fauna of the place and taking up the project of Biodiversity Heritage Park. BMC 

Coordinators Thoufeeq Rahman Vazhakkat and Shamila VU attended the meeting. 

Bio-diversity Survey 

First phase of bio-diversity survey was conducted on 5th September 2020 under the leadership of 

Sri.Mohamed Kunhi, Municipal Chairman, Ponnani Municipality. Bhoomithrasena Club, Nature 

Club and Bio-diversity Club of the MES Ponnani College were participated in the survey 

process. Bincy Bhasker, Councillor also attended this survey. 

 

 

Dr. A. A Zubair, Principal, MES Ponnani College convened a meeting on 28th October 2020, 

regarding with the second phase of the survey. The meeting unanimously selected the Dr. Jyothi 

PV and Dr. Mujeeb Rahiman as a convener and coordinator of the survey respectively. And the 

meeting also decided to conduct the second phase of the survey on 2nd November 2020.   

Bio-diversity Survey 

The second phase of the bio-diversity survey was conducted on 2nd November 2020. All club 

coordinators participated in the survey under leadership Dr. Jyothi PV, Convener of Bio-

diversity Survey. The members collected some samples from the survey site. 

 



  

 


